
 
Thank you to the residents at the Saranam program!  I had a great time with the families for Life Skills Night teaching about  
emergencies, 911 and 242-COPS.  Thanks for inviting me, Acting Sergeant Sean Delaney and the Foothills’ Samantha Martinez to visit. 
 
 
Property Crimes reported in the Foothills Area Command on Tuesday, November 6th 
1 Armed Robbery to an Individual:  Reported from 9800-block of Pitt Pl NE. 
1 Commercial Burglary:  4300-block of Eubank Blvd NE. 
2 Auto Burglaries:  3700-block of Chapala Dr NE, 500-block of Eubank Blvd SE. 
Entries and Items left in vehicles that were burglarized this weekend:  Unforced entry and the other case was breaking door lock.   
Paperwork stolen. 
 
 
In observance of Veterans’ Day, the Foothills Substation will be closed on Monday, November 12th and re-open on Tuesday,  
November 13th.  There will not be a post on property on Monday the 12th. 
 

 
 
Stay safe everyone – Jill Garcia, Crime Prevention Specialist / ICPS, NCPS – Albuquerque Police Department, Foothills Area Command 
 

 
 
 


